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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill reduces the amount of time that a child may be temporarily committed to the 
Department of Juvenile Justice from forty-five days to ten days. 
 
A determination of the bill’s fiscal impact is pending, as the Department of Juvenile Justice is 
still reviewing the bill. 
 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 19, 2022 
State Expenditure 
This bill reduces the amount of time that a child may be temporarily committed to the 
Department of Juvenile Justice from forty-five days to ten days. 
 
The expenditure impact is pending, contingent upon a response from the Department of Juvenile 
Justice. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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